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International Federation of Neuroendoscopy

Visit us at:

www.neuroendoscopy201.com

Email: neuroendoscopyl3@gmail.com



Dear Frien-::ls,

[ welcome you all to Mumbai which is the “Gateway to India” from
8"to 11" of December 2013.

[ am sure you will enjoy this multi-faceted “Maximum City " as well
as the great scientific feast arranged for you by the scientific
committee of the [FINE for this VI World Neuroendoscopy meeting.

We would like all of you interested in hydrocephalus, intracranial
and skull base endoscopy as well as spine endoscopic surgery to
join us and exchange your ideas and technical achievements in this
field. We would also try to give you a flavour of Indian culture and
cuisine to make this a memorable event at the unique heritage

structure of the TajMahal Palace and Tower.

With regards,
Dr. C.E Deopujari

Organizing Chairman
Neuroendoscopy 2015

Meeting Supported by:
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Endoskullbase Trust, Mumbai & Indian Study Group of NeuroEndoscopy




